
Greenwell Point Public School 

           NEWSLETTER  
                               School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            
Phone:  444 71379                                                                                              email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Ms Catherine Secombe                                     29th March, 2022                                       Term 1 Week 10 

DATES TO REMEMBER  

 

MARCH 

30    Cross Country (POSTPONED) 

 

APRIL 

1  STEPS Eyesight  

          Screening (Kinders only)  

          School Assembly 

          Easter Hat parade 

6        School Photos 

8        Last day of Term 1 

25      Anzac  Day 

26      Staff development day 

27      Students return Term 2 

 

MAY 

3 P & C AGM 6pm  

4 FISST Cross Country 

31     FISST Athletics Carnival 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 
use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Unfortunately due to the weather, tomorrows Cross Country carnival at Willan-
dra has been postponed to the 4th of May. The Cross Country will now coincide 
with the Small Schools Athletics Carnival to be held in the same month.  
 
This Friday sees our first whole school assembly for the year where parents are 
invited to attend. We will also be holding our Easter Hat Parade, Easter raffle 
and normal school assembly. We hope to see many of you there. Please note 
however we have had an increase in Covid positive cases from students over 
the last few days. Please do not attend if you are unwell or vulnerable. On a 
more positive note, don't forget to get your raffle tickets in for a chance to win!  
 
As we head into the last few weeks of term, I'd like to again thank you all, but in 
particular I'd like to thank the amazing staff at the school who do so much each 
and every day for our students and families. Covid has taken its toll on so 
many, particularly in an emotional and wellbeing sense. If your child is feeling 
unwell or showing any signs of Covid or any illness, please keep them home. 
Please take the school holidays and Easter break to recharge and do some-
thing for yourself.   
 
Have a great week, 

Catherine Secombe  

 
UNIFORM ORDERS 
If you haven't yet got your uniform order in for the coming Autumn and Winter 
months, I urge you to do it as soon as possible, the colder weather will be upon 
us before we know it and this will assist our P&C with ensuring we have suffi-
cient stock available. Please use the My School Connect App to place your  
order.  
 
BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CARE 
If you haven't yet registered for our before and after school care service and 
wish to do so, please follow the link below for more information. Enrolment 
forms and parent handbooks are available please contact our Director Alicia, 
phone: 0409 578 747 or email: Alicia@aspire-oshc.com.au. The parent portal to 
register is  https://app.kidsoft.com.au/p/aspireoschgreenwellpoint/find-a-place 
 
CANTEEN RETURNS! 
Great news! Our dedicated band of canteen volunteers will be reopening our 
school canteen for term 2. Don't forget to download the My School Connect App 
as all orders are taken online.  
 

KINDER STEPS VISION SCREENING 
All kinder students have received a consent form last week. Complete the 
form and return to school by Thursday. If your child has had the screening at 
preschool, please complete the form and tick decline the screen.                   

 

    

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forgets their 

hat.  They will play under the 

cola. 



 

 

 

P & C Raffle: 

 

Reminder that Easter eggs donations for the raffle are still needed. Please send them to the school office. Raffle 

tickets are due back before the 1st April as the raffle will be drawn this Friday. 

 

We are currently looking for volunteers in the canteen as we will be opening again in term 2. Please let the 

school office know if you'd like to help on a Wednesday or Friday morning from 8:45 until midday.  

As per our regulations, volunteers will need to provide evidence of their up to date Covid-19 vaccinations and a 

volunteers Working With Children Check to the school office. Please reach out if you need assistance with ei-

ther of these. For a more detailed update following our last meeting, please find us on Facebook at Greenwell 

Point Public School P&C to stay up to date regularly.   

BIRTHDAYS 

Congratulations and Happy Birthday 

Lincon in K/1 turns 6 on Monday 
 

    

BOAT AWARDS 
                   Congratulations 

K/1     Zayne & Wylie 
1/2      Yadhvi & Ryan 
2/3     Izabel & Airlie 
3/4/5  Hugh & Hunnii 
5/6     Tamika & William 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS  
PRITCHARD TENNIS ACADEMY  

Pritchard Tennis Academy is holding a Holiday Clinic on the 11th 12th 13th April 2022 from 9am to 12noon each day. 
The cost is for the 3 days will be $90 or $35/day. To enrol contact Mark 0427 961 101 or Vicki 0412 134 840 
Also Friday Junior Tennis Winter Competition will be starting the 29th April until the 16th September 2022. 
For more information contact Vicki 0412 134 840 
 

SHOALHAVEN JUNIOR RUGBY UNION  

Shoalhaven Jnr Rugby Union Club need players from 7yrs to 12 years old. Training is at 4:30pm on Thursdays at  
Rugby Park, Flinders Rd South Nowra. Games will be played on Sundays. Contact Tessa 0458118093 for more infor-
mation.  

SHOALHAVEN FOOTBALL  

Our School Holiday Clinics are part of the Shoalhaven Player Pathway Program and will provide all play-
ers aged 5-13 years with the chance to be coached by qualified Shoalhaven Coaches. The Holiday Clin-
ics will follow the FFA curriculum and will teach the essential skills necessary for future Football suc-
cess. These skills are the Foundation for technical ability. The four core skills include - running with 
the ball, 1 v 1, 1st Touch and Striking the Ball. All identified School Holiday Camp players will be invited 
by Shoalhaven Football to our Open Trials for our Academy & Representative Programs. 
To register please email coaching@shoalhavenfootball.com.au 0488034500  

Direct Debit Details SDFA BSB 082 762 ACC 64050 0038 
 

 WHERE 
 St Georges Basin 
South Nowra 
  

TIME 
 9am – 12 noon 
 9am – 12 noon 

DATE 
April 19

th
 & 20

th
 Cost = $75 

April 21
st
 & 22

nd
 Cost = $75 


